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I am opposed to allowing low density camping in residential areas. This
is nearly impossible to police. The result of this will be a wide
distribution throughout the county of bums; degenerates; riff - raff;
undesirables of every description; and some serious criminal types. In
addition, this will result in sanitation issues and spread of diseases.
Likely there will be more fires started either by accident or on

purpose. A couple of years ago some degnerate specimen started a fire
near Calpella that burned many houses.

There are already enough undesirables and unproductive types in our
county and we don't need any more.

I am a property owner and taxpayer in this county.
Sincerely,

Michael R. Ross

42301 Road 409

Mendocino, CA 95460
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